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Final Reminder  
for Cherries! 

Celebrate cherry season with our Harvest-grown 
Cherries! Get 20 lbs. of lapin cherries for $80. The 

harvest is expected earlier this year, between July 10th 
and 12th.  

 
Contact Jesse Saville to place your order,  

Monday-Friday, 9 am - 5 pm.  
Email for orders outside of these hours.  

Jesse Saville: 250-862-3103, 
jsaville@havestgolf.com.  

 
Order deadline: July 10th  

 
Cash sales only. Due to uncertainty of cherry harvest 
date, pickup arrangements will be communicated in 

future newsletter 

 

Golf Shop 
Open 

Open 1 hour 
before first tee 

time.    
 

July 7th - 16th 
 

5:00 am 

 

Masa’s Grill 
 

July 7th - 16th 
 
Monday - Friday 



Meet the Team 

 

 

Taylormade 
Performance Centre 

11:00 am 
 

Saturday & 
Sunday 

Open 1 hour before 
first tee time.  

5:00 am 

 

Practice 
Facility  

 
 

July 7th - 16th 
 

Monday  
6:30 am - 7:30 

pm 
Tuesday   

5:30 am - 7:30 
pm 

Wednesday  
5:30 am - 6:30 

pm 
Thursday  

6:30 am - 7:30 
pm 

Friday  
5:30 am - 7:30 

pm 
Saturday  

5:30 am - 7:30 
pm 

Sunday  
5:30 am - 6:30 

pm 

 

Days to 
Note 

 



 

The Taylormade Performance Centre is accepting 
bookings now for the season! To book your 
Taylormade Fitting with Master Fitter Shea 

Mchlaughlin, please get in touch with the Golf Shop or 
CLICK HERE to book online! 

 

Beyond Putting Foundations 
Program Sign-up! 

 

THGC members, in 
the upcoming 

weeks there are few 
days of importance 
to note: they are as 

follows: 
 

July 24th 
Ladies 2 Ball 
Tournament 

Masa’s Grill, Golf 
Course & Practice 

Facility 
Closed for the Day 

 
August 9th 

BGC Okanagan 
Tournament 

Masa’s Grill, Golf 
Course & Practice 

Facility 
Closed for the Day 

 
September 7th 
Parke Pacific 
Tournament 

Masa’s Grill, Golf 
Course & Practice 

Facility 
Closed - TBA 

 
September 17th 

BC Roadbuilders 
Tournament 

Masa’s Grill, Golf 
Course & Practice 

Facility 
Closed - TBA 

 
October 3rd 

Major Men’s 
Night 



 

 

 

Masa’s Grill, Golf 
Course & Practice 

Facility 
Closed- TBA 

 
Thank you for your 

patience and 
understanding in 

this matter. 

 

 

        

 

Masa’s Grill 

The weekend dining feature specials and seating are still available. However, we 
highly recommend reservations due to limited indoor seating. 

 

Friday Night Premier Prime Rib 

Start Your Putting Journey  



 

Due to limited indoor seating capacity please contact  
Food & Beverage Manager  

Jeff Hutchinson  
to book your reservation   

250-862-3177  
jhutchinson@harvestgolf.com 

Open Table 

 



 

 


